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Dear Parents,

It is that time of year to start gathering information from the new students registering for
Kindergarten, for the up-coming 2022-2023 school year.  We are extremely excited to meet your
child!  We have a GREAT school with a GREAT staff.

Please carefully read the following information that all parents need to be aware of when
registering their children. The State of Utah requires immunizations for all children entering
Kindergarten. No Child will be permitted to enter school without written verification of
immunization. You will need to make an appointment with your doctor and dentist to complete
these examination forms and to complete all immunizations required by state law for school
entrance.

● Hooper Registration Forms
● Certified Birth Certificate-issued by the Vital Statistics Department of the county

in which your child was born. To enter Kindergarten the child’s 5th Birthday must
be before September 2, 2017.

● Immunization Record-No child will be permitted to begin Kindergarten without
providing verification of immunization.

● Proof of Residency-2 forms to verify the address of residence (utility bills, rental
agreement, or house contract accepted) Driver’s License to Verify Guardianship

● Medical Examination Report-to be completed by medical doctor
● Referral to Dentist form-to be completed by a dentist
● Student Medical Information-to be completed by parent/guardian
● Permission to Share Immunization Information form
● Home Language Form-required even if English speaking

For your convenience you may visit;
http://wsd.net/parents-students/registration/school-registration to digitally complete
the registration forms. Please email the completed forms to our head secretary,  Susan Childress
schildress@wsd.net.

To avoid long lines, these items may be turned in before March 30, 2022.
All forms and copies must be turned in for class placement.

http://wsd.net/parents-students/registration/school-registration
mailto:schildress@wsd.net


Hooper Elementary will be having a Kindergarten Roundup on Wednesday, March 30, 2022.  We
invite all parents and new Kindergarten students to attend.

1:45-2:15 p.m. –Meeting in the Gym

2:15 p.m. – Complete Registration

An opening orientation will be held in the gym. The Kindergarten teachers will then take the
children to the Kindergarten rooms for activities while the principal and other staff members
discuss and demonstrate activities and suggestions for parents to do with their children during the
summer to prepare for Kindergarten.

All Kindergarten AM and PM assignments will be determined by busing routes.  Typically we
receive these routes from transportation mid August.  We will let you know your child’s
placement as soon as possible.

Kari Breeding
Principal
801-452-4320


